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May 7, 1964 

Mr. O. V. Stavart 
215 Carilia Lane 

Columbus 4, Ohio - 4320} 

Deer Mr. Stewart: 

I received your letter of May lst written with 
respect to a certain emoloyee of the Warren Commission « 
that is, Mr. Norman Redlich. 

Inasmuch as I have no information about Mr. 
Redlich, I am unable to answer your letter, 

I en, however, sending your commmication togeth- 
er with a cony of this reply to Mr. J. Lee Rankin, Counsel 
of the Warren Cormittce, wlth the request that to the extent 

ssible he furnish you with the information which you re- 
quested. 

Sincerely yours, 

Frank J. Lausche 
FULiemj 
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